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 If you know of any housebound parishioner or anybody else who might be interested in this             
Newsletter please give them a copy.   

Angela Farrell  
receiving the  

Centenary Light of 
Faith 

As part of our  
Centenary celebrations you 

are invited to take the  
centenary light of faith to your home for a week.  

 
If you would like to have a Mass in your house during 
that week or indeed anytime during the centenary year 

Please contact our parish secretary, Maureen  
or Fr. Brian  Tel:  8554078 

Matt Talbot Sunday 
 1st June 2008 

  
 The Annual Mass to Celebrate Matt  
 Talbot Sunday , will take place at the 
 Shrine of Matt Talbot, in the Church  
 of Our Lady Of  Lourdes  at 4 p.m. on 
 June 1st. 
  

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul Society Sun-
shine Fund  wish to convey their appreciation to 
those who so generously supported their recent 
church gate collection . The amount raised from 
North William Street was  €470.  

NEWSLETTER 
18th May 2008 
The Holy Trinity  

 
Priests of the Parish 
Fr. Brian Lawless Tel: 8556474, Fr. Tony 
Scully Tel: 8363451 
Parish Sister   
Sr. Bridget O’Connor Tel: 087 2389247 
Parish Secretary   
Maureen Grant Tel: 8554078 
E mail : nwsp@eircom.net 
 

 
 

In Our Centenary Year 
we  

Remember 
 
 

  
 As part of our centenary  year a memorial service to 
 remember all those who died in the North Strand  
 bombings of  1941 will take place in our Church on  
 Saturday 31st May next at 4 p.m.  We hope as many of 
 you as possible will attend 
 this service.  

PDF created with pdfFactory Pro trial version www.pdffactory.com

mailto:nwsp@eircom.net
http://www.pdffactory.com
http://www.pdffactory.com


 
  DIOCESAN EUCHARISTIC PROCESSION 

             Led by 
          Most Reverend Diarmuid Martin D.D. 
        Archbishop of  Dublin 
  Clonliffe College, Drumcondra  
     Thursday 22nd May 2008 
      At 7.30 p.m. 

Welcome to the new Church of Ireland 
Rector 

We would like to congratulate The Rev. Roy 
Harold Byrne, on his appointment as Rector of 
the Parish of Drumcondra, North Strand and 
St. Barnabas.  We wish him every blessing and 

happiness as he takes up his new ministry. 

St. Agatha’s Parish will be participating again 
in this year’s   

Corpus Christi Procession. 
 

You are welcome to process behind the St. 
Agatha’s Parish banner in the grounds of 

Clonliffe College.  

SACRED HEART NOVENA 
   in 

Gardiner Street Church 
   from  

May 22nd to 30th 
  
Weekdays: 
11am & 7.30pm 
Saturday:  
12 noon & 7.pm 
Sunday :  
11am & 3.30pm 
 
Homily : Fr. Sean Donohoe OFM Cap, 
Formally PP of  St. Michan’s Church,  
Halson Street. 

 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to the boys and 
Girls of O'Connell's and St. 
Vincent’s schools who made 
their First Holy Communion in 
this Church last Saturday. 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
 

The Sacrament of Confirmation  
will be administered by  
Bishop Fiachra O’Ceallaigh  
in this Church on  
Wednesday 28th May  

Harold Byrne, on his appointment as Rector of 

St. Barnabas.  We wish him every blessing and 

 
St. Agatha’s Parish Scout Group 

 
We are delighted that after many years the scouts have been re-
established in North William Street.  The St. Agatha’s Parish Scout 
Group are meeting this weekend in 
St. Agatha’s Community  
Centre. It has proved so popular 
there is now a waiting list to join.      
The scout programme is designed 
to appeal to young people in the 
eleven to fifteen age bracket. Under 
the supervision of Scout Leaders, 
the scouts have extra input on the programme. Through the Scout 
Method young people develop a maturity and ability to solve  
problems as they arise. 

Adults in Scouting  
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

CAN YOU SPARE SOME TIME FOR SCOUTING ?   
      
If you are an Adult interested in Scouting, there are many ways you can help.  
Being involved in Scouting is both hard work and fun.  Over 41,000 Adults and 
Youth Members are currently involved in Scouting in Ireland. You can give as 
little or as much of your time as you choose 
Please think about it and help St. Agatha’s Scout Group as:  
An Adult Leader, working with young people 1.5 hrs per week 
Committee Member, Parents and friends support group meet once a month 
Assist on Activities / Outdoor Trips 
Help Organise Events /Activities 
Contact: Tom 086-4017546 
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